
SAVE THE DATE!

THURS. MAY 1 , 2025ST

This outreach and educational event is open to anyone looking for more 
information on the building spruce budworm populations in Maine and the 
early intervention strategy being implemented to limit its spread. Maine’s 
forestry community is diverse and interconnected - whether you are an 
interested member of the public who lives, works, or recreates in the Maine 
woods, this event may be for you. All are welcome!

from 1-4PM 
Hybrid event, hosted in 2 locations, and on Zoom.

Join us in ORONO, FORT KENT, or ONLINE! 
For more information, scan the QR code to your right.

SPRUCE
BUDWORM 
MAP HERE

REGISTER 
HERE!

Hosted by Keeping Maine's 
Forests, with help from the 
CFRU, MFS, and SBWTF.

*Maps subject to change, scan the QR code for updates & more info 


